
The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Reminders 
Lego Workshop: 

The Lego workshop is on 

Monday. Please make sure you 

have returned your slip so that 

your child can take part. 

 

Den building:  

The children have done a   

brilliant job designing their dens 

this week. We still need 

donations of cardboard, bubble 

wrap, leaves, twigs and sticks, 

rocks, junk modelling materials 

and plastic sheeting. No toilet 

rolls please! 

Year 1 Edition . 
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English: On Friday we will be writing a recount about our 

experience at the Lego Workshop.  We will be using everything we 

know about recounts to do a fantastic piece of writing.  Us 

teachers are looking forward to reading them! 

How you can support at home: Ask the 

children to tell you all about the Lego workshop.  It’s important 

they can tell you the main events in chronological order.  Challenge 

them to come up with some adjectives to describe the Lego   

Workshop. 

Maths: We are continuing our work on numbers to 50.  We will 

be looking at one more/less than numbers within 50, comparing 

numbers using < (less than), > (greater than) and = (equals).  We will 

also be ordering numbers to 50 and solving problems. 

Key vocab: Tens, ones, more less, greater, equal 

How you can support at home: The children 

need to be able to count forwards and backwards to 50 from any 

number (it’s especially important they can ‘cross 10’ eg. 42, 41, 

40, 39, 38). 

Phonics: What with the Lego workshop, den building and RE day we 

won’t be doing a full week of phonics so we will be using the sessions to recap 

all the Phase 5 sounds we have learnt so far.  We will be focussing on spelling. 

Phase 5 sounds covered so far: ay, a-e, ou, ie, ea, e

-e, ie, i-e, y, ow, oe, o-e, ue, ew, aw, augh, au 

How you can support at home: When reading (or 

in the environment) look out for the above sounds.  If children are writing,  

encourage them to use the correct sound to make sure the word is spelt     

correctly. 

 

 


